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The Town Board of the Town of Stuyvesant held their monthly workshop on Thursday, 
February 1, 2018 at 7:00pm at the Town Hall.  In attendance were Supervisor Ron 
Knott, Councilman Tom Burrall, Councilman Bill Schneider, Councilwoman Kelley 
Williams, and Town Clerk Melissa Naegeli,   
 
Supervisor Knott presented those in attendance with 2 proposed Resolutions: 
 
A Resolution to appoint Victoria Hill to the position of Court Clerk as a replacement for 
Vikki Dick.  Those in attendance approved the Resolution unanimously. 
 
A Resolution to endorse the Application for the Village of Kinderhook to apply for a NYS 
Greenway Grant for the “Kinderhook Creek Recreational Use Study – Phase I”.  Those in 
attendance voted unanimously to approve the Resolution. 
 
Supervisor Knott reported that Ida Leiser had resigned her position as Town 
Representative to the Office for the Aging.  Ron will follow up with Rich Moran to make 
sure he wants to continue and will speak with Marilyn Burch as a replacement for Ida. 
 
Senior Citizen of the Year nomination forms are available. 
 
Supervisor Knott explained to the Board that he has a conflict for the April 12th 
meeting.  Those in attendance unanimously agreed to move the meeting to April 5th. 
 
Supervisor Knott asked those in attendance for permission to give Highway 
Superintendent Chuck Stiffler the okay to go ahead with the paving project for the Town 
Hall parking lot.  Funds were approved in 2017. 
 
Bill Schneider and Ron Knott met with BAS regarding networking the computers and to 
purchase a new computer for the assessor’s Office.  Ron will contact the County to 
explore using their IT Department. 
 
Ron shared the Stuyvesant/Stockport Senior Citizens 2017 Report with the Board.  He 
explained to Bill that they give us a yearly report on how they spend the money they 
receive from the Town. 
 
Ron received a letter from DOT regarding work being done on communication towers. 
 
Bill shared a letter he prepared asking for comments and suggestions on upgrading the 
Town website. 
 
Ron reported that he had received a request from the Trails Committee to schedule 
Trash Day for May 5th to coordinate with the River Sweep clean up day. 
 
Ron received a letter from the Stuyvesant Falls Fire District asking the Town send a 
letter to their residents explaining the tax increase.  Ron will prepare a letter. 


